
 

 
 
Dear Registry Operator or Registrar, 
 

This email is to notify you that our banking instructions have changed due to a 
divestiture at HSBC Bank, the financial institution with which we work. Please update 
your records upon receipt of this email to reflect the following information in bold 
underlined text. This will help ensure payments are not returned or delayed by the 
bank. 
  
Beneficiary Account Number: Redacted 

Beneficiary Name: Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 

  
Payments to ICANN by Wire Transfer: 
  
FED(ABA):       Redacted 

SWIFT:             Redacted 

Bank Address: Redacted 
 
  
Payments to ICANN by ACH: 
  
ROUTING #:      Redacted 

Bank Address: Redacted 
 

 
For questions regarding this notice or to confirm the authenticity of this letter, please contact 
ICANN Billing & Accounts Receivable by submitting a general inquiry case through the Naming 
Service portal or sending an email to globalsupport@icann.org 
  
  
Kindest regards, 
  
ICANN Finance 
12025 Waterfront Dr. Suite 300 
Los Angeles, CA 90094 
+1 310 301 5800 
accounting@icann.org 


